

THE UNIVERSITY OF TSUKUB

NIIHARI-GUN, IBARAKI-KEN 300-31, JAPAN

INSTITUTE OF COMMUNITY MEDICINE

January 7, 1985

Professor Henry Blackburn Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 U.S.A.

Dear Henry:

I am writing to answer your letter of December 21, 1984. None of your requests in our plans will give me difficulties. I will reserve a hotel near the Tokyo airport at Narita on March 10 as you requested.

Your elder daughter, Katia, is quite welcome. It is a good idea to have her look at Japan. There may be, however, a minor problem about her accomodations. I wonder if it does not matter for you to stay with her because it is almost impossible to reserve another room for her at Tsukuba due to the Exposition. With regards to the accomodations at other sites, I will try to arrange another room for her if you wish.

It is all right to cancel our plans for March 25 and 26. I will negotiate the University for arranging the schedule you proposed as soon as I come back to Japan from Taiwan in the mid-January because I am about to leave Japan. I am sure that it will be able to do it. The University will reimburse you for the airplane fare between Minneapolis-Japan by a check about a month before your visit.

I will contact the Toyama's to arrange some time with them in Tokyo and let you know further information as soon as it is available.

Cordially,

Prøfessor Yoshio Komachi

Institute of Community Medicine,

Yoshio Komuch'

Director of Special Reserch

Project on Aging,

University of Tsukuba

Niihari-gun, Ibaraki 305

Japan